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Feb. 28, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

 

The Archdiocese is conducting an annual survey to get feedback on school performance.  It is through 

the University of Chicago.  This survey helps the school with decision making for the future. It also allows the 

school to recognize areas of growth and success. Please follow the link and complete the survey. I am 

monitoring the response rate for the survey and, since it is important, will be giving the entire school a Dress 

Down day when we hit a 20% completion rate. As of today, our response rate is 7%. 

2024 Archdiocese of Chicago Parent Survey Link: 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/. 

The survey closes March 22, 2024. 

Your feedback will help St. Celestine School navigate challenges, celebrate areas of strength and 

address areas for improvement.  Taking time from your busy day to answer the survey is truly appreciated. We 

really need your help and feedback. 

Please remember that there is no school on March 1, 2024. It is a Professional Development Day for 

teachers. 

 As a reminder, carbonated beverages should not be brought for lunch. This includes soda and sparkling 

water. 

  

Thankfully, 

 

 

Sheila M. Klich  

Principal 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago/survey/parent/


MARCH

Tuesday, March 5th 
7:00 pm

 
Meeting Topics

Parents’ Club Board Nominations & Elections

Shamrock & Shenanigans

Teacher Appreciation Week

SCS Faculty & Staff Appreciation and Support

Uniform Resale

Restaurant Fundraisers

 Join the Virtual Meeting
https://meet.google.com/hqt-ixgc-gag

Or dial:  (US) +1 669-220-6297  PIN:  493 839 642 #

https://meet.google.com/hqt-ixgc-gag


20% OF FOOD SALES*
BACK TO

ST. CELESTINE PARENTS 
CLUB

Show this flyer or simply mention the fundraiser to
your server to have your sales counted.

FUNDRAISER DETAILS
4230 North Harlem Ave, Norridge, IL 60706

March 13, 2024*

If ordering online, please follow these instructions:

1 Start your order at order.redrobin.com and select the restaurant above.

2 In the menu, go to the category labeled “Fundraisers (To-Go Only)” and click on that item.

3 Click the “add” button, and then “add to bag.”

4 Add your meal items and check out.

5 Arrive at Red Robin, pull into a pick-up spot and call the phone number on the sign for a Team 
Member to bring your order to your car. Or, come in, say hi, grab your food and be on your way!

*Fundraiser during restaurant operating hours. Visit redrobin.com and find this location to view hours. 
Donation based on all eligible net dine-in and to-go food sales only. Excludes sales from catering (at select 

locations), 3rd party ordering and delivery sites, alcohol, gift cards, retail, tax and gratuity. Offer void if flyer is 
distributed in or near the restaurant during fundraiser day & hours. 

https://order.redrobin.com


Stock the

St. Celestine 

Staff Lounge

click here to

Sign Up 

Help thank our St. Celestine School educators and staff 
for all that they do for our children and the community! 

The Staff Lounge has been updated by the Class of 2022. With the fresh new 
look, Parent’s Club did some spring cleaning and then STOCKED the space with 

coffee, tea, creamer, snacks, candy, mints, treats, and so much more!  

With the help of the St. Celestine School families, let’s keep it stocked!

We are Stocking the Staff Lounge on Thursday, February 29th!  
Please sign up and bring your donations on Thursday, February 29th. 

https://signup.com/go/OmabUED

The work of great teachers and staff can never be erased! 

https://signup.com/go/OmabUED
https://signup.com/go/OmabUED
https://signup.com/go/OmabUED
https://signup.com/go/OmabUED
https://signup.com/go/OmabUED


Stock the 
St. Celestine 

School
Staff Lounge



THANKS
to your

SUPPORT

$474.00
the SCS Parents Club 

received a donation of

from



TRACK & FIELD

REGISTRATION CLOSES MARCH 8th
All 4th - 8th grade students are welcome!

Register here:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/

1FAIpQLSfWRhigqYgy9mLjcABTloLqYnJox10MoxqGp8FN2neCcxS2BQ/viewform

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWRhigqYgy9mLjcABTloLqYnJox10MoxqGp8FN2neCcxS2BQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWRhigqYgy9mLjcABTloLqYnJox10MoxqGp8FN2neCcxS2BQ/viewform


8th Grade Appreciation Night

Thursday 2/29/24 is
8th Grade Appreciation Night for our Lady Celtics!
Come out for a full night of volleyball excitement.

5pm: 5th Grade Girls
6pm: 6th Grade Girls
7pm: 7th Grade Girls
8pm: 8th Grade Girls*

Gym Opens to the fans at 4:45 pm
*8th grade appreciation presentation prior to the start of the game.



SAVE THE DATE 
 

 

 

 

 

 
ST. CELESTINE TRIVIA NIGHT  

FRIDAY APRIL 19th 
Sponsored by Athletics. 

 

More details to follow. 



 

 

 

Help Support the St. Celestine School Boy Scout 
Troop 4690, Elmwood Park, to their 2024 Summer 

Camp registration and expenses. 

 

Order: 5lbs bag for $20 (reg. price $30) Albanese 
World’s Best Gummi Bears. Regular or sour flavor 

available.  

Scouts will deliver to your address!!! 

 

 
Please call/text 708-307-4630 to setup a delivery today. 

We accept payment through Zelle or Paypal (or scan here). 
 

We can also be reached by email: troop4690@gmail.com 


